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The Southwest Calgary Ring Road project, led by 
The Province, includes expanding the Stoney Trail 
bridge across the Bow River near Bowness Park. 
We’d like to share with you some of the 
construction activities scheduled in Bowness Park. 

Pathway detour 
Access is needed for trucks to haul material in and 
out of the bridge construction area. To allow that 
access and to keep Park users safe, a pedestrian 
detour has been installed on the north side of the 
park. This detour will be in place for the duration of 
the bridge project. The detour is illustrated below in 
the map. 

Temporary Park Closure 
There will be a large volume of construction 
materials being delivered to site this spring.    

To minimize the disruption to the site and ensure 
the safety of Calgarians, Bowness Park will be 
closed for approximately two to three weeks to 
accommodate the increased construction traffic. 
The park will be closed to vehicles but open to 
pedestrians for the duration of these weeks. The 
closure is expected to take place in April, 
information will be shared when dates are known. 
Bookings will be temporarily unavailable while the 
park is closed, but available once re-opened.  

Contact 
For questions, comments or concerns about the 
Southwest Ring Road project please contact the 
Province using the 24/7 phone line at 403-212-
0565 or email them at info@SWCRRproject.com.  
You can find more information about this project at 
swcrrproject.com. 
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